
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees of 
the Interest on Lawyer Account (IOLA) 
Fund of the State of New York will be 
held on Wednesday March 17, 2021, 

beginning at 12:00 PM 
 

Due to public health and safety concerns related to 
COVID-19, the meeting will not be held in-person.  In 

accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, 
this meeting of the IOLA Board of Trustee will be held via 

WebEx videoconferencing, and a transcript will be 
provided at a later date, upon request.  

 
PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE VIRTUAL MEETING 

The public will have an opportunity to see and hear the 
meeting live and to provide comments live via WebEx 
written chat or in advance via email, all of which will be 

included in the meeting recording and transcript.   
 

To obtain the meeting ID and password, to submit 
comments in advance, or to obtain other information about 

the meeting, contact Jessica Reyes (jreyes@iola.org). 
 

IOLA Fund of the State of New York 
11 East 44th Street, Suite 1406, New York, NY10017 

(646) 865-1541 
 

Posted February 24, 2021 
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